

Interim Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Wright Telephone: 01206 570231

Email: admin@montgomery-inf.essex.sch.uk

Friday 10<sup>th</sup> May 2024

## **Phonics Screening Parents/Carers information meeting**

Friday 17th May - 2.30pm

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers,

On Friday 17<sup>th</sup> May, you are invited to join us in the school hall at 2:30pm to discuss the upcoming Phonics Screening Check that all children in Year 1 will be participating in next half term.

It will be an opportunity for us to explain the Phonics Screening Check and the procedures that we put in place within school, plus some helpful tips and advice to best prepare your child for the assessment.

I look forward to seeing you then.

Karen Clarke Assistant Headteacher



\_\_\_\_\_